
Subject: FW: GVRD Translink Vote Friday Feb 27/04
Date: Fri, 27 Feb 2004 22:09:04 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <cagebc@yahoo.com>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 For your information ,

Ernie Crist 

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Mayor Bell  
> Sent: February 27, 2004 7:55 PM
> To:   Mayor and Council - DNV
> Subject:      GVRD Translink Vote Friday Feb 27/04
> 
> Council,
> 
> I have just returned from the longest GVRD Board meeting on record, over 8 hours long!
The Translink Plan was approved by a one vote margin, based on a weighted vote which
itself is based on population ( I carry 5 votes for the DNV).     I, Councillor Durman
and Mayor Sharp voted against the motion, arguing amongst several reasons, that the
proposed property tax method was unfair.   A subsequent motion by Mayor Sharp, seconded
by me, asked the Translink Board to consider a flat rate property tax, or a property ta x
based on the assessed value of improvements (not land) only,  be considered after year
one.  This motion passed.
> 
> I will report in greater detail Monday night.
> 
> Mayor Don Bell

winmail.dat
Name: winmail.dat
Type: application/ms-tnef

Encoding: base64

1 of 1 2/27/04 10:32 PM

FW: GVRD Translink Vote Friday Feb 27/04


